
 

10th March 2004 
 
 

Brunei SPE Members Questionnaire –  

Help us to meet your needs 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
I would like to ask your support in completing the 2005 Brunei members 
questionnaire. This will enable to Brunei SPE board to find out how well we are 
meeting your needs and expectations from the Brunei SPE and how we can improve 
our service to members. 
 
BSP staff can access and complete the questionnaire online by at: 
http://sww-bsp.bsp.shell.bn/spe/event_poll_questionaire.htm 
 
Members who do not have access to the BSP website can access the questionnaire 
at  http://www.geocities.com/bruneispe/event_poll_questionaire.doc. Please save 
this document after completion and return to the SPE Brunei webmaster, Iskandar 
Suhaili (iskandar.suhaili@shell.com). 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Dr. N.N. Snaith 
Brunei SPE Programme Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 


